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March 2b, 196 

Mr. Burke Marshall 
Old Orchard Road 
Armonk, New fork 10504 

Dear Mr. Marshall: 

In answer to my letter of January 17, your 
secretary wrote on January 30 that you bad had no 
chance to respond before leaving the country. You 
were, she said, to have returned February 12 and 
would reply as soon thereafter an possible. 

• It is now more than five weeks since your 
return. Possibly my letter has escaped your atten-
tion. I would appreciate a response to it. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Usisberg 
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